
 
 

24 November 2014 
 

SCHOOL SECURITY – 1300 880 121 



AWARDS 
 Assembly   Awards  Student of the Week 

KH Tyalah Reid  Maisie Oxlee  Ky Hayes 
KG Eva O'Brien  Ryan Ellis  Olivia Caldwell 
1G Thomas O'Brien  Jarrod Martin-Larkham  Riley Ford 

1/2O Mia Golt  Chloe Dalton  Matilda Grant 
2T/D Lachlan Simpson  Jordan Argiridakis   Joshua  Penman 
3/4H Jonathan Melinz  Kynan Reeves  Emma Foott 
3/4D Piper Stennett  Faith Drylie  Tianna-Isabella Withyman 
4/5C Samantha  Godfrey  Brock Johnston  Alejandra De La Pena Raez 
6M Aurora Jones  Tara Hamlyn  Zeke Hayes 

 

                 24 November 201 4   

Welcome to week 8.  
 
As we approach the end of the school year, there are so many different celebrations and 
ceremonies across different year levels and I hope parents are able to be part of those 
celebrations.  This is the time of the year that we celebrate the wonderful achievements 
and pay particular attention to students who have consistently endeavoured to achieve all 
that they can be.  To ensure our final assembly is not too long we will celebrate the success 
of our sports stars the week prior to our presentation day with a sports specific assembly.   
 
Our P & C Christmas Hampers mufti day was a great success and it is a credit to our 
community as a whole that families are willing to forgo something to help others.  The 
hampers are slowly growing but we will still accept further donations.  Our school enjoys 
the support of an active and supportive P and C and we are better for their support.  Thank 
you to all involved.  
 
It was great to watch our 2015 Kindergarten children participate with enthusiasm on 
Friday, even during such hot weather.  Our new Kindies look ready for school and we are 
looking forward to them joining us next year. A big thanks to our parents who took time out 
of their day to help out.   
 
The L3 training for our teachers in their first year has now completed and our teachers 
Mrs Girdham, Mr Gaul, Mrs Melvin and Miss O’Connor have now completed their first year 
training.   
 
Soon we will be awarding our Diamond Licences.  It is very challenging for our students to 
receive this licence.  This achievement truly shows a high level of excellence over the full 
school year. I look forward to awarding our successful children on assembly.   
 
Over the last few weeks I discussed the schools values of Responsibility, Respect, 
Excellence and Participation.  We see excellence not as a set mark or achievement but the 
effort to strive for each students own level of excellence.   
 
Have a great week at TPS.                                                     Owen Dalkeith  -  Principal 



 
 
KINDERGARTEN 
Congratulations to all Kinders for their wonderful attitude and behaviour during the 
disruptions caused by Headstart with our pre-schoolers. They are also showing great 
independence lining up under the COLA without parents. They are certainly growing up! 
This week is the last week of Homework and sight words, but Home Readers will continue. 
This will also be the last week for the Active After School Program. 
Sport will be back to Thursday morning this week. Please remember HATS! 
We have been practising for the Carols Night on Tuesday 9th December. Children need to 
wear Christmassy clothes with a Christmas Hat. The family picnic starts at 5pm. The 
community carols at 6pm and classes sing from around 6.30pm. 
The children are all excited about FUN DAY. Please get notes and money in soon.  
Hope to see parents at the Helpers Morning Tea. We really appreciate all of your help 
throughout the year. 
Have a great week      L. Girdham and S. Hurley 
 
1G 

         
 
Year 1 researched information about Children's Day in our HSIE unit on Celebrations. We 
know that banners are flown for each child in Japan. The class proposed that Australia 
adopts a national holiday for children too! We look forward to sharing our expositions this 
week. We also studied Chinese New Year. We looked up our Chinese Zodiacs today and we 
are asking parents to look up their own and share it with their children! 

 
1G were inspired by the book 'Last Tree in the City’. We created mixed media city scenes 
with removable trees. Our artists can view their city scene with or without the tree that 



they painted on transparent film. This week we are learning to write expositions and will 
look at the importance of the natural environment. 
 
Thank you to the wonderful families that have donated non-perishable items to our class 
donation box. The children will be decorating their own Christmas wrapping paper to cover 
the box today. We would love to see more donations in the classroom for this very valuable 
organisation. 
 
We have received a couple of notes back for our end of year excursion to Kids HQ. Don’t 
forget to return the note and money to the school as soon as possible. We want every 
student to join us on the day! 
 
Library notices have been sent home with students, please check for books and return 
them to Mrs Shaw as soon as possible. 
 
With the warmer weather, please encourage your child to drink lots of water. Please send a 
bottle of water and hat with your child each day. Water can be left on each child’s desk so 
that they can have a drink at any time. 
 
Please ensure that your child’s Licence cards and home reading diaries are sent in the 
school this week prior to Friday’s assembly.  
It is very important to continue to encourage your children to talk about their learning 
with you at home. Keep up the home reading! Please do not hesitate to drop in or call if you 
would like an update on your child’s progress. We are looking forward to a very busy end of 
the year, with a lot of fun, excitement and memorable experiences planned  for the 
children in 1G. 
Mr Gaul 
 
1/2OM 
 
Where has this term gone? Week 8 already! 
 
Library Books – Could all students return library books as Mrs Shaw is doing the annual 
stocktake and needs all books returned. 
 
Singing – Carols night is fast approaching. Our class is singing ‘Here comes Santa Claus’. We 
hope everyone is practising at home so we are all set for the night. 
 
Aussie of the Term and Diamond licence awards will be handed out this week. Please 
ensure your child’s licence card is returned early in the week so we can make certain that 
all students who qualify for a Diamond award receive it. Also, if your child will qualify for a 
home reading award by the end of the week, could they please bring in their diary earlier in 
the week so we can make certain they will receive their award at assembly.  
 
Salvation Army Christmas Appeal - At Tuggerawong Public School it has been a tradition 
to invite the Salvation Army representative in our area to come to our Presentation Day to 
accept gifts brought in by our families for other children who are less fortunate. There 



will be a box in our classroom to deposit these gifts. They should not be wrapped up.  If 
you would like to donate to this cause, gifts need to be in by Wednesday 10th December. 
 
Homework Grid – The last homework grid will be handed out today. There will be no 
homework in Week 10 and Week 11. 
 
Class Party money  - A reminder to send in money for the class party on the last day of 
term to Kidz HQ – Cost $15.  
We have a busy few weeks coming up, if you have any questions or queries, don’t hesitate to 
ask!                   Mrs Melvin and Miss O’Connor 
 
2TD  
Week 8 already! It’s hard to believe that the year is nearly over. A big thank you to all the 
parents who helped out in the classroom this year. Your help has been appreciated by us 
and the students.  
 
2TD have begun rehearsing our Christmas carol “Santa wear your shorts” and are looking 
forward to thee night. We would like the students to wear Christmassy t-shirts (and a hat 
if they wish) and a pair of shorts if possible.  
 
This Friday will be the final assembly for 2014. All diamond licences and the Aussie of the 
Term will be awarded. This is also the last week that home reading certificates will be 
presented. Please ensure your child brings their diary before Friday if they are to receive 
an award. The assembly in week 9 will be a recognition of sporting achievements for 2014 
with presentation day assembly in week 10.  
 
 We will be making Christmas wreaths in week 9 (next week). Students will need to bring a 
wire coat hanger, newspaper, 2 thick different coloured packs of tinsel, and some 
decorations to put in the wreath. You may wish to colour coordinate the tinsel and 
decorations. We are sure that all of 2TD will enjoy this craft activity and you’ll all have a 
beautiful wreath! 
 
If your child has any library books at home please return them to the library as soon as 
possible. 
Once again we are collecting presents for the Salvation Army. Please bring in any donations 
unwrapped and we will place these in a box. The presents will be presented to the Salvation 
Army on Presentation Day.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to come and speak with us. 
 
Have a great week, 
 
Heather Towns and Kate Day 
 
 
 
 



 

    
 
Tuesday,    2 December    - Parent’s Helper Morning Tea 
                                                                         Combined Scripture Service 
Tuesday,       9 December    - Carol’s Night 
Friday,         12 December   - Presentation Day 
Monday,       15 December   - Year 6 Farewell 
Tuesday,      16 December   - Talent Quest (change of date) 
Wednesday, 17 December   - Class Parties K - 6 
 
WEDNESDAY, 17 DECEMBER   - LAST DAY OF  TERM – STUDENTS 
Thursday,         18 December   - Staff Development Day 
Friday,             19 December   - Staff Development Day 
      
 
LIBRARY STOCKTAKE 
Our library stocktake will begin this week. Unfortunately there will be no more borrowing 
this year. Could you please ensure that all library books are returned ASAP. Thank you 
Michelle Shaw 
 
 

 
BOOKCLUB 
Bookclub orders are due by this Wednesday, 26 November 2014.  
 
 

 
 
SALVATION ARMY CHRISTMAS APPEAL 
At Tuggerawong Public School it has been a tradition to invite the Salvation Army 
representative in our area to come to our Presentation Day to accept gifts brought in by 
our families for other children who are less fortunate. There will be a box in each 

classroom to deposit these gifts. They should not be wrapped up, as the 
organisers would rather see for whom the present is suitable.  
 
Please be generous with this appeal, and send in a gift, no matter how small, 
so that your child can feel they have done something kind for someone less 

fortunate at Christmas. All gifts need to be in by Wednesday 10th December. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Tuesday, 9 December 

Family Picnic, BBQ and Dinner available from 5pm 
 

Community singing and Choir performance at 6pm 
 

Class performances from 6.30pm. 
 

Bring your picnic rugs and fold up chairs and join us at the hall and grassy areas near by. 
Picnic rugs only inside the hall please.  

The evening concludes with the drawing of the P&C raffle,  
 
Important reminder 
For safety reasons children should not be on the fixed equipment, tree top walkway, in the 
sandpit or cubby, as everyone will be enjoying the carols and unable to provide the direct 
supervision they need. Teachers will be busy with their classes. Bring your torches. Have a 
great night. 

 
 
 

 
TUGGERAWONG PUBLIC SCHOOL 

 
PRESENTATION DAY 

 
Friday, 12 December 2014 

 
9:30am 

  
School HALL 

 
Everyone Welcome 

 
Participate with enthusiasm 

In a positive and caring environment 
 



 
‘THE SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER’  - RE-ORDER PHOTOS 

The following photographs will be on display at the school, and may be ordered by 
completing a Re-Order envelope from the school office. Please place payment either 
Cash or Cheque in the envelope provided. Credit Card payments can be made Online 
through our website (www.theschoolphotographer.com.au), please enter your ORDER 
NUMBER on the envelope and return to your school by 3rd December 2014. 
COST: $16.00 each    $30.00 for 2 
    $42.00 for 3     $52.00 for 4 

  $60.00 for 5 
Any additional photographs are $10.00 each. This discount is only available per 
family order. 
 
Maxi sized photos which are A3 in  size are $20. 00 (e.g. Whole school) · 
 
PLEASE NOTE IF PAYMENTS ARE NOT RECEIVED BEFORE PHOTOS ARE 
SENT TO THE SCHOOL  A LATE FEE OF $5 WILL BE INCURRED. 

 

P & C FUNDRAISING 
CHRISTMAS CAROLS – TUESDAY , 9 DECEMBER 2014 

 
We are hosting a Family Picnic, so bring your blankets and chairs and Nanas, 
Pop, Aunts and Uncles, cousins and friends to share in a wonderful night. 

 
Thanks for all your donations for our Christmassy hamper treats, there will be 
many hampers to win on the night so start selling those tickets!!   
 
To help you get into the Christmas spirit there will be:  
  

Christmas decoration face painting on cheeks - $2  
Fairy Floss stall - $3.00 
Silly Santa Photos - $7 each or $5 each for two or more, so make a crazy 
hat or silly glasses or find a weird wig to wear, the Silliest photo wins a 
prize!!  This year Santa will be dressed in an Aussie Santa Theme. 

 
         CATERING/FOOD 

      
‘All About Taste’ - CHRISTMAS CAROLS MENU  
Chicken Breast Wrap           $7.50  Beef Brisket Wrap  $7.50 
Chips and Nuggets   $5.00        Hot Chips   $3.50 
Soft drinks/Water   $2.00 

Name Of Group Name Of Group 
Captains And Prefects House Captains & Vice Captains 

Library Prefects SRC 
Zone Athletics Zone Cross Countrv 
Zone Swimminq Year 6 (FUN) 



Come and support the school, eat some delicious food and enjoy the Christmas Carols. All 
profits go directly to the school.  EFTPOS facilities available. 

 
P & C BARBEQUE  

Sausage Sandwich    $2.50 
Soft drinks/Water   $2.00 

 
CHRISTMAS HAMPER DONATIONS 
Donations can still be made for our Christmas Hampers.  If you would like to make a donation 
there is a basket in the front office. 
 Any donations would be appreciated  eg food items (as long as they are in date 
and non-perishable), Christmas items, soft drinks, chocolates, bon bons, nuts, 
biscuits, chips, puddings etc. These Hampers will be drawn on Christmas Carol 
Night 
 
HAMPER RAFFLE TICKETS 
 
Raffle tickets will be sent home with today’s newsletter.   
 
 
CHRISTMAS FUNDRAISING 
Each child will be decorating 2 wooden Christmas ornaments per pack at school. These will be 
available for parents to buy.  Great Christmas gifts from your children.  
The picture below is examples of the shapes children will be using. 

COST:  2 ornaments per pack  - $5.00   
 
Please fill out order form below and return it to you class teacher. 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

CHRISTMAS FUNDRAISER ORDER FORM 
 

Parent Name;  ……………………………………………………..  Contact Phone: ………………………………………………… 
                                (Please Print Name) 
 
CHILD/REN NAME/S CLASS COST 
  $5.00 
  $5.00 
  $5.00 
  $5.00 
  $5.00 
 
I enclose $.......................... for purchase of my child/ren’s Christmas Ornament Pack 
 
Signed: …………………………………………………………….  Date: …………………………………………….. 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Canteen  (Heidi) Phone Number:  0487 100 144 
 

2014 - TERM 4 - CANTEEN ROSTER 

Monday 
24/1 1 /1 4 

Tuesday 
25/1 1 /1 4 

Wednesday 
26/1 1 /1 4 

Thursday 
27/1 1 /1 4 

Friday 
28/1 1 /1 4 

Heidi O’Neill Marg Simpson 
Fred Simpson 

Heidi O’Neill Heidi O’Neill Heidi O’Neill 

Monday 
1 /1 2/1 4 

Tuesday 
2/1 2/1 4 

Wednesday 
3/1 2/1 4 

Thursday 
4/1 2/1 4 

Friday 
5/1 2/1 4 

Heidi O’Neill Marg Simpson 
Fred Simpson 

Heidi O’Neill Heidi O’Neill Heidi O’Neill 

Monday 
8/1 2/1 4 

Tuesday 
9/1 2/1 4 

Wednesday 
1 0/1 2/1 4 

Thursday 
1 1 /1 2/1 4 

Friday 
1 2/1 2/1 4 

Marg Simpson 
Fred Simpson 

Heidi O’Neill Heidi O’Neill Marg Simpson 
Fred Simpson 

Heidi O’Neill 

Monday 
1 5/1 2/1 4 

Tuesday 
1 6/1 2/1 4 

Wednesday 
1 7/1 2/1 4 

Thursday 
1 8/1 2/1 4 

Friday 
1 9/1 2/1 4 

Heidi O’Neill Marg Simpson 
Fred Simpson 

CLOSED 
LAST DAY 

TERM 4 

  

                                   
 
 TUGGERAWONG PUBLIC SCHOOL OOSH NEWS 

 
Hello from OOSH, 
This week as been a wonderful week just like always, The children have been really 

busy brain storming ideas to decorate our room for Christmas. We collected some large 
sticks to begin our Christmas tree display. if you have any awesome ideas for Christmas 
craft we would love to hear about them. 
The children thought it would be a fun idea to create nick names for everyone at OOSH; 
Caleb is Mr Muscles, Faith the chatterbox, Christopher the cheater, Jayden the shoe 
collector, Charlotte the project manager, Lucy the cheeky weirdo, Matilda is the gymnast 
in training, Ash the scaredy cat, Rhiannon is "I'm NOT ash." Just to name a few we will 
create a nick name for everybody at OOSH and will have these displayed around our room. 
Rhiannon and Ash purchased some new outdoor equipment for the children, we purchased 
height adjustable tennis and Boccy balls, these activities have been super popular. 
Just a friendly reminder about the new parking hours in the AM you are able use the staff 
car park from 6:30am to 7:00am.In the PM you can use the staff car park from 4:30pm til 
6:30pm. After these hours we asked kindly for you to park on the street and walk safely up 
to the OOSH room. 
Vacation care is filling really quick this term, so please return your booking forms by Friday 
28th of November to confirm your spot. We will be opening our vacation care itinerary to 
surrounding schools very soon, so get in quick. 



Our celebration afternoon teas went really well, we would like to thank the parents who 
took the time to come and enjoy afternoon tea with us at OOSH. Because the children 
loved some of the slices that we made, we will be incorporating these into our menu such as 
the Anzac slice. 
Ash and Rhiannon. 
     
 

 
 
HUNTER VALLEY GARDENS  
UP COMING EVENTS 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



TUGGERAWONG PUBLIC SCHOOL VACATION CARE INFORMATION SHEET 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 18th December Christmas celebration day at OOSH (pupil free day) 
We will be doing a huge Christmas celebration day; the children will be involved in a variety of Christmas craft and cooking 
experiences.  
Friday 19th December  Disco/party day at OOSH (pupil free day) 
We will be staying at the centre today. The children will be participating in a variety of party and disco games and activities. We 
will be supplying some party food on this day BUT we still ask for you to please send a healthy morning tea, lunch, afternoon 
tea and drink bottle.  
Monday 5th January 2015  Fete day at OOSH 
We will be staying at the centre today. The children will be participating in fete like activities and stores. We will be having a 
jumping castle as well as some awesome games and some food BUT we still ask for you to please send a healthy morning tea, 
lunch, afternoon tea and drink bottle.  
Tuesday 6th January  2015 Excursion to Art Barn Gosford  
We will be travelling by bus to Art Barn at Gosford, where they will participate in a craft experience. We will travel back to the 
centre and engage in indoor and outdoor activities.  
Wednesday 7th January  2015 Sea life show at OOSH* 
We will be staying at the centre today; We will be having a sea life show. The children will participate in a group discussion on a 
variety of sea animals, they will be able to touch and feel some of the animals.  
Thursday 8th January 2015 Excursion to Mingara/Woy Woy  Pools. 
We will travel by bus to Mingara or woy woy pools. Your child needs to be a strong swimmer to attend this day. Please ensure 
your child brings a towel, a change of clothes as well as a healthy morning tea, lunch, afternoon tea and drink bottle.  
Friday 9th  January 2015  Console gaming day 
The children will be using various gaming consoles; Wii, Xbox tablets... They are allowed to bring their own device but TPS 
OOSH takes no responsibility of any devices.  
Monday 12th January 2015   Split day Excursion to Laser Tag and Muckabout. 
We will be travelling by bus to Charmhaven, Kinder- year 2 children- will be having a play at muck a bout. Year 3 – year 6 will 
be off to lazer tag.   
Tuesday 13th January 2015 Water Fun Day at OOSH  
Children will stay at the centre today and enjoy a water play day including various water based activities. Please ensure your child 
has suitable sun safe swimming/wet play clothing as well as dry spare clothing and a towel.  
Wednesday 14th January  2015 Excursion to Ten Pin Bowling 
Children will travel by bus to Bateau Bay where they will participate in a game of bowling. When finished the children will then 

visit Salt water creek Reserve Long Jetty for lunch and a play at the park. PLEASE REMEMBER SOCKS!!! 
Thursday 15th January 2015 Movie and Pizza day at OOSH We will be staying at the centre today, the children will enjoy 
delicious pizza for lunch as well as some movies on the projector in the hall.   

Friday 16th January 2015 Slot cars at OOSH 
Children will stay at the centre today, A slot car race track will be coming to the centre today, and the children will be able to 
race each other.  
Monday 19th January 2015 Athletic/ sports day at OOSH 
Children will be staying at the centre today, today the children will be involved in many athletic and sport like games and 
activities, the children are allowed to come dressed in their favourite sport uniform e.g. football jersey or netball dress etc.  
Tuesday  20th January 2015 Ice Skating at Erina 
Children will travel by bus to Erina where they will enjoy a session of ice skating, children will be provided with hot chips and a 
drink for lunch. Children must bring all snacks, bottle of water and a hat. Please ensure your child has warm clothing and socks 
for this venue. This day will incur an extra $10 cost. This will be added to your account.  
Wednesday 21st January 2015 Cooking day at OOSH 
Children will be staying at the centre today, to engage a variety of cooking experiences.  The children do not need to bring food 
from home today, as we will be making them all. Throughout the day the children will participate in fun indoor/outdoor 
activities.  
Thursday 22nd January 2015 Art and Messy Day at OOSH 
We will stay at the centre today and children will participate in art activities such as; clay, bubble painting… after lunch we will be 
playing some fun messy games; please send some spare clothes to change into. The children may have fun with tomato sauce, 
soup, baby food and an interesting piñata….  

Friday 23rd of January 2015 Excursion to the Movies at Tuggerah  
We will travel by bus to Westfield Tuggerah. Children will be able to have popcorn and a drink if you selected this option on 
the booking sheet for extra cost of $5.  



Tuggerawong Public School OOSH 
Vacation Care Booking Sheet 
           Itinerary        

Thursday 18th December 2014 (pupil free 
day) 
Christmas celebrations at OOSH 
 

I __________ give permission for my children/child 
_____________________________ 
To attend this excursion. 
Sign_____________ Date_________________ 

Friday 19th December 2014 (pupil free day) 
Disco/ Party Day at OOSH 
 

I __________ give permission for my children/child 
_____________________________ 
To attend this excursion. 
Sign_____________ Date_________________ 

Monday 5th January 2015 
Fete Day at OOSH 

I __________ give permission for my children/child 
_____________________________ 
To attend this excursion. 
Sign_____________ Date_________________ 

Tuesday 6th January 2015 
Excursion to Art Barn- Gosford 
 

I __________ give permission for my children/child 
_____________________________ 
To attend this excursion. 
Sign_____________ Date_________________ 

Wednesday 7th January 2015 
Sea Life Show at OOSH 

I __________ give permission for my children/child 
_____________________________ 
To attend this excursion. 
Sign_____________ Date_________________ 

Thursday 8th January 2015 
Excursion to Mingara/Woy Woy Pools 
  

I __________ give permission for my children/child 
_____________________________ 
To attend this excursion. 
Sign_____________ Date_________________ 

Friday 9th January 2015 
Gaming Day at OOSH 

I __________ give permission for my children/child 
_____________________________ 
To attend this excursion. 
Sign_____________ Date_________________ 

Monday 12th Jan 2015 (please circle) 
Kinder- yr 2 Muckabout  
 
Yr3- yr6 Lazer tag  

I __________ give permission for my children/child 
_____________________________ 
To attend this excursion. 
Sign_____________ Date_________________ 

Tuesday 13th January 2015 
Water fun day at OOSH 
 

I __________ give permission for my children/child 
_____________________________ 
To attend this excursion. 
Sign_____________ Date_________________ 

Wednesday 14th January 2015 
Excursion to ten pin bowling 

I __________ give permission for my children/child 
_____________________________ 
To attend this excursion. 
Sign_____________ Date_________________ 

Thursday 15th January 2015 
Movie and Pizza day at OOSH 
 

I __________ give permission for my children/child 
_____________________________ 
To attend this excursion. 
Sign_____________ Date_________________ 

Friday 16th January 2015 
Slot cars at OOSH 

I __________ give permission for my children/child 
_____________________________ 
To attend this excursion. 
Sign_____________ Date_________________ 

Monday 19th January 2015 
Athletics/ Sports Day 

I __________ give permission for my children/child 
_____________________________ 
To attend this excursion. 
Sign_____________ Date_________________ 

Tuesday 20th January 2015 
Excursion to Ice Skating Erina  
$10 EXTRA COST TODAY. Lunch and drink 
included. * 

I __________ give permission for my children/child 
_____________________________ 
To attend this excursion. 
Sign_____________ Date_________________ 

Wednesday 21st January 2015 
Cooking day at OOSH 

I __________ give permission for my children/child 
_____________________________ 
To attend this excursion. 
Sign_____________ Date_________________ 

Please fill out details below on 
the days you require. 



Thursday 22nd January 2015 
Art and Messy Day at OOSH 

I __________ give permission for my children/child 
_____________________________ 
To attend this excursion. 
Sign_____________ Date_________________ 

Friday 23rd January 2015 
Excursion to the Movies at Tuggerah 
Popcorn and drink $5 extra  Yes/No * 

I __________ give permission for my children/child 
_____________________________ 
To attend this excursion. 
Sign_____________ Date_________________ 

 
We will send a confirmation via email with the days you have selected. Please add your email 
…………………………………………………………. 

*extra cost will be added to your account.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The                Tuggerawong Tucker Box 
2014 Summer Canteen Menu 

Canteen Supervisor – Heidi O’Neill      Contact #  0487 100 144 
     SANDWICH or WRAPS   Must be pre-ordered by 9:30                    HOT FOOD Must be pre-ordered by 9:30 
Vegemite, Strawberry jam or Honey $1.60 Please remember to add 10c if you require a bag 
Cheese low fat - sliced $1.60 Chicken Goujons     $0.50 each 
Egg (mayo) $2.20 Corn on the Cob $0.80 
Egg & Lettuce (mayo) $2.60 Junior Meat Pies (low fat)   spoon included $1.50 
Ham $2.60 Mini  Potato & Beef Pies     spoon 

included    
$1.50 

Ham & Salad lettuce, tomato,carrot,cucumber,beetroot $3.50 Sausage Rolls (low fat) $2.20 
Chicken (shredded) $3.00 Hot Dogs (with sauce) $2.50 
Chicken , lettuce & Mayo $3.50 Pizza  -Hawaiian or Cheese & bacon $2.50 
Salad       lettuce, tomato, carrot, cucumber,beetroot $3.00 Hot Chicken Rolls   - chicken & mayo $3.50 

*****Bread Rolls please add**** $0.40 
 

Chicken Burgers   
Crumbed breast pattie, lettuce, mayo 

$3.50 

Salad – lettuce, tomato, carrot,  
beetroot, cucumber, pineapple, cheese 

$0.50 
EACH 

Hamburgers - Beef pattie,tomato, 
lettuce, beetroot,  Bbq or tomato sauce 

$3.50 

SNACKS 
Cheese Burger - Beef Pattie ,Cheese,  
tomato or BBQ sauce or tomato sauce 

$3.50 

Cheese & Bacon Bun $1.50 Chicken Wraps 
chicken goujons , lettuce,& mayo 

$3.50 

Choc Chip  or  Apple/Cinnamon  muffin $1.50 Vegie Burgers -vegie pattie , lettuce, 
tomato,beetroot,carrot   Bbq  or s/chilli 

$3.50 

Teddy Snacks $0.10 Potato bake         cutlery included $3.20 
Mamee Noodles $0.80 Lasagne                cutlery included $3.20 
Chicken or  BBQ  Jumpies $1.00 COLD -  FROZEN TREATS 
Plain Popcorn $1.00 Vegie Tub $1.00 
Honey Soy Chips $1.20 Fruit Salad tub $1.50 
Sea Salt Chips $1.20 Fresh Fruit Pieces – Seasonal  varies 

DRINKS Frozen Fruit  – from $0.30 
Spring Water 355ml $1.00 Frozen Animal Pops $0.40 
Popper Juices 200ml Apple  $1.50 Yogo Snaps (various flavours) $0.50 
Chocolate, Strawberry or  Banana Milk $1.60 Quelch Juice Cups (Pineapple or ABC)  $0.80 
OKF Sparkling    Mango or watermelon $1.80 Large snappies  $0.80 
Quench Mineral Water   Blue heaven or lemon lime  $1.80 Ice Mony (various flavours) $0.80 
Glee    Bubblegum Grape or Berry Blast $2.00 Moosies (choc, bubble gum, banana) $1.00 
Focus Sports Water    Raspberry or Fruit tingle $2.00 Paddle Pop Icy Twists -lemonade $1.00 
Up & Go    Choc Ice or vanilla $2.00 Juicie Tubes  Various flavours $1.00 
Slushie         99 % fruit juice $1.60 Vanilla Ice Cream Cups (low fat) $1.20 

EXTRAS Please note that due to ongoing price 
increases from  suppliers, the canteen has 

increased its prices on some items . 
Thankyou for supporting your school 

Sauce Tubs  (Tomato,BBQ or,Mayo) $0.30 
Lunch Bags (IF SUPPLIED BY THE 
CANTEEN) 

$0.10 

Plastic Cutlery $0.05 
The school  canteen is run by Tuggerawong Public School P&C 

Any profits are used to support the school to help provide resources for all of our students. 
If you have some spare time please come along and help out  

Prices Effective 7th October  2014  

 



TUGGERAWONG PUBLIC SCHOOL 
FAMILY CONTACT DETAILS UPDATE FORM 

 
STUDENTS NAME/S: ……………………………………………………………………………………                   

         ..…………………………………………............................................ 

         …………………………………………………………………………………….. 

FAMILY CONTACT DETAILS 

RMB/PO Box:………………..                  Street No/Property Name: …………………………. 

Street Name: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Suburb/Town: ……………………………………………………….   Post Code: ………………………………. 

Home Telephone Number: …………………………………….. 

Mother/Guardian Name: ………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Mobile Number: ………………………………………….. 

Work Number: …………………………………............ 

Father/Guardian Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………… 

Mobile Number: …………………………………………. 

Work Number: …………………………………………… 

 

EMERGENCY CONTACT DETAILS 

Name: ………………………………………………….         Relationship to Student: ………………….  

Home Telephone Number:………………         Mobile Number: ………………………. 

Name: …………………………………………………         Relationship to Student: ………………….  

Home Telephone Number: ………………        Mobile Number: ………………………………… 

 

 

CONTACT DETAILS FOR PARENT NOT RESIDING WITH STUDENT 

Parent/Guardian Name: ………………………………………………………………. 

Relationship to Student: ……………………………………………............................ 

Home Address: ………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Home Telephone Number: ……………………………………….   Mobile Number: ………………………………. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

TUGGERAWONG PUBLIC SCHOOL          STUDENT ABSENCE NOTE 
 
My child ………………………………………………………………………………………. of class ……………………… 
 
Was absent from school on ………………………………………………………………… for the following reason: 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Parent Name: …………………………………………………………………..  Date: …………………………………..  
 
Signature: ……………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL HOURS: 
School starts  9.00 am (supervision is available at 8.45 am) 
Lunch    11.00 am to 11.55 am (children eat in a supervised area for  
                                                                           10 minutes) 
Recess:   1.55 pm to 2.15 pm 
School Finishes:  3.00 pm 
On occasions children may need to be brought to school before 8.45am.  Between 8.30am 
and 8.45am there is minimal supervision available.  Students should not be at school before 
8.30am as there is no supervision available. 
 
TERM DATES 2014 

Term 1         Tuesday, 28 January – Friday, 11 April 
Term 2 Monday, 28 April – Friday, 27 June 
Term 3 Monday, 14 July – Friday, 19 September 
Term 4  Tuesday, 7 October – Friday, 19 December 
 
Staff Development Days: 28 January 
                                         28 April 
                                         14 July 
                                        18/19 December 

 


	‘THE SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER’  - RE-ORDER PHOTOS
	Maxi sized photos which are A3 in  size are $20.00 (e.g. Whole school)

